Madame President District 28 Members

The Unit currently has 39 members. There are 32 Senior members and 7 Jr. members 18 have
paid membership.

The Unit participated in Wreaths Across America in December. The Unit volunteered at the
Jovenes de Antano Senior Center serving Thanksgiving and Christmas dinner to our senior
citizens.

The Unit attended the Latino Coalition Veterans Breakfast and Veterans Day Parade. We
participated in the posting of the flag and carried the colors with our legion family in the
parade.

The VA medical trailer has requested our presence once they are established at their new
location.

The treasurer will send in our donations to the Department of California as stated in our
Standing Rules. The Department of California Executive Committee Meeting on January 19, 20
and 21 in Sacramento every effort will be made to attend.

The high school, elementary school and charter school teachers have been given the
Americanism Essay

2023 Girl State Alumni did a presentation at our December meeting.

The Unit is working together to make improvements for the better. It is hoped that we continue
to grow and develop lasting relationships with other groups.



